
 

 

 
BSA Mission Statement 

“It is the mission of the Boy Scouts of America to serve others by helping to instill values in young people and in 

other ways prepare them to make ethical choices over their lifetime in achieving their full potential”  

 

Welcome to Troop 214.  Our Troop meets at Prairie Heights Elementary and was first chartered in 

1950 making our Troop one of the longest active Troops in the District.  This year we will be 

celebrating our 65th birthday.  Since that time many young men have had the rewarding 

experience of learning skills, enjoying fellowship, and gaining knowledge that has assisted them in 

becoming leaders in our community.   

We are part of the Red Cedar District of the Hawkeye BSA Council. We meet at Prairie Heights 

Elementary School on Monday evenings (excluding Summer Break where we meet at Jones Park) 

from 7:00 - 8:15 pm. Since we meet in a school, meetings are not held during school holidays and 

cancellations.  

For further information: contact Scoutmaster T.J. Meiners at tjmeiners@mchsi.com or by 

contacting him at 319.377.4246. We use email extensively in order to keep both Scouts and 

parents informed about upcoming events.  

Troop Website: http://www.hawkeyebsa.org/T0214/ 
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